
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
By NEAPS 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra–Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai-400051 
 
Scrip Code: STERTOOLS 

By Listing Centre 
 
General Manager 
Corporate Relationship Department 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 
1st Floor, P. J. Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai – 400001 
 
Security Code No. 530759 
 

 
Date: 7th May, 2020 

Ref.: STL/SD/01-02/2020-2021 

 
 
Sub:  Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  
 
Dear Sir/Ma’am,  
 
We wish to update that consequent upon easing down of the restrictions by competent 
authorities w.e.f. 4th May, 2020, one of our Manufacturing Unit of the Company viz. at 
Vemagal Industrial Area, Kolar has received the respective State Government's 
permission/allowed to commence manufacturing operations with limited workforce and in 
complete compliance of government directives. 

Accordingly, the Company plans to commence the operations in said Plant from 11th May, 
2020 onwards in a phased manner.  
 
Kindly take the above on your record. 
 
Sincerely 
for Sterling Tools Limited 
 
 
 
Vaishali Singh 
Company Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 


